From: Malcolm Starreveld NG

Sent: 11 January 2016 10:37

To: Programme Officer

Cc: Jean Markwell

Subject: Response to Inspector Hogger BC reply issue 9 Downham Market

The allocation split for the 2 housing areas proposed by the BC should give prominence to the greater proportion
being put at F1.4 in the South ie 250 (64%) not 140, as this gives better balance for the shape of the town and is
closer to the centre of town.

This accords better with the CS inspectors clarification statement ie 'South of Bexwell road before developing in the
North (ie in the East and North of Bexwell Rd)

Together with the Howdale Rise site this gives a better solution overall compared to what is currently proposed by
BC.

Thank you

Cllr Malcolm Starreveld
DMTC and local resident
Sent from my iPhone

On 20 Nov 2015, at 13:29, Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@West-Norfolk.gov.uk> wrote:

| am out of office assisting with the Site Allocations & Development Management
Policies Examination. | have limited access to emails.

If your matter is urgent please contact the Chief Exec's PA on 01553 616245
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